
 

 

                                                              
 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
October 4, 2023 

 
The meeting was held at Porsche Reno.  The following members participated: 
 

Lawrence Havlick    Doug Driver 
John Zeising     Barry Rosenthal  
        

Call to Order:  Lawrence Havlick, Vice-President 

• Larry called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM. 

• Doug recorded the minutes. 

• Since there was no quorum, those present dispensed with the customary reports and just discussed various topics. 

• In response to the E-Blast poll, 2/3 of the members voted for Saturday lunches over breakfasts. 

• Larry attended the New Member Pizza and Beer event; there was a good turnout. 

• Larry discussed the possibility of different badges for directors, new members, and regular members to help new 
members identify club leaders and vice versa.  John suggested ribbons that could be attached to the current badges, 
and he volunteered to research some options. 

• The weather turned out great for the Zeising Wine Social. 

• The Bowers breakfast has 34 signed up so far. 

• Several members mentioned that their names do not appear on the website after registering for events. 
 

The next meeting will be November 1st at 5:30 PM at Reno Porsche. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Doug Driver 
 
 
 


